
  Plumstead Township Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee  
                            Meeting Minutes May 12, 2025 

 

Call to Order 7:02 p.m., Moment of Silence, Pledge of Allegiance 

Attendance: Committee members present: Nicole Raphial, Diana Bereck, Jenna Little, 
Duane Freed-Parks Foreman/Program Director. Absent: Justine Torres, Julie Potter.  
 

Approval of Minutes for April 14, 2025: motion for approval, Jenna Little, second, 
Nicole Raphial, all were in favor. 
 

Committee Business 
2025 Event/Program Schedule Updates: Action Karate special will be offered again in 
August (they had one registration for May/June special) and they wish to attend Community 
Day, Wild Robot was the movie selection for May 2, Movie in the Park. It was very well 
attended with about 500 viewers. Concession sales did very well and sold 40 pizza slices, 25 
pretzels, 60 servings of Rita's Water Ice, lots of popcorn, candy and soda. 
AI Seminars had only seniors registering, Sound Bath: May 27 at 7:00pm. 16 are registered. 
Community Yard Sale, May 17, 8-12pm. 14 spots are registered but registrations will be 
accepted until May 14. Discount Park Tickets are available at the Township Building. 
Discussed options for calendar of events. 
 

Future Events 

Shooting Stars Archery: Week I: June 23 to June 27 Week II: July 21 to July 25 Week 
III: August 11 to August 15 

BCTA Tennis: Registration deadlines: Season 3: June 29 Season 4: August 31 August 
Season: August 10  
Soccer Shots: 6/14, Saturdays 

OT Athletics: Summer camp weeks 6/16-8/29, week-long camps 

Camp Plumstead: June 23-27 

Social Club for Special Needs Adults: May 15, 22, Thursdays 4-7pm 

 

For most up-to-date details on the various programs and camps see the link on the 
township website (Plumstead.org under Departments tab, Parks & Rec) 
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:04 pm. Motion to adjourn, Diana Bereck, Jenna Little, 2nd.  All 
were in favor. The next P&R committee meeting is scheduled for Monday, June 9 at 
7:00pm at the Township Building. 
 

Respectfully submitted,   

Diana Bereck, P&R Secretary 

 


